
 

TWIN RIVERS FIRE ACADEMY IN 
TOWN OF FAIRFIELD, ME 
NFPA FF I & II 
The Twin Rivers Fire Academy, located in the town of Fairfield, ME, 
is currently accepting applications for the 2025 Fire Academy. The 
mandatory orientation date will be May 29th. The program will go 
through early fall depending on testing dates available. All those 
interested must submit an “Intent to Participate” and SMCC 
registration form to tleary@fairfield-me.gov. Upon acceptance, 
students are required to submit payment to the Town of Fairfield 
prior to the start of class.   

                         

Pro-Board 
Certification NFPA 

FF1&2 
____ 

Online and In-Person 
Training 

____ 

Now Accepting 
Applications  

____ 

Cost $500 per 
student 

____ 

Application Deadline 
May 26, 2025 

TWIN RIVERS FIRE 
ACADEMY  

Town of Fairfield 
19 Lawrence Avenue P.O. 

Box 149 
Fairfield, ME 04937 

  


	NFPA FF I & II
	Pro-Board Certification NFPA FF1&2
	Online and In-Person Training
	Now Accepting Applications 
	Cost $500 per student
	Application Deadline May 26, 2025
	TWIN RIVERS FIRE ACADEMY 



